
SAVE THE DATE - 3/27/19
								         If you are a veteran . . .
								          who’s served in the Gulf War, The War in Afghanistan or any U.S.
								        involved conflict after 9/11/2001, you are invited to attend a
							         workshop conducted by Cook County Veterans Affairs. 							     
						           If you wish to attend this event fill out the form below and RSVP to
							        veterans.affairs@cookcountyil.gov or Fax to (312) 603-4479 by
									          Friday, March 22nd, 2019.

											           The topics covered include:

												            	 Social Media Engagement		  	 Benefits
												            	 Employment Opportunities 		 	 Mental Health

																                SPEAKERS:
																                Jesse Brown VAMC
																                Wounded Warrior Project
																                Chicago Veterans

If you are a veteran after 9/11/2001 . . .

Post 9/11 Veterans Workshop
Wednesday, March 27th, 2019, 3 - 6 PM

69 W. Washington Street, 22nd Floor, Conference Rooms A & B
To attend this event you must RSVP to veterans.affairs@cookcountyil.gov
or Fax to (312) 603-4479 by Friday, March 22nd 2019.

Veteran’s Name: 

Branch of Service: 

Dates of Service: 

Phone: 

E-mail Address: 
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